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Campus Update



12th September 2025
Dear Parent/Carer,
Following feedback from many parents about our reporting processes for P1-P7, a proposal was shared with our Parent Partnership in June. Feedback indicate that parents would like more opportunities to meet face-to-face with teachers.

The Parent Partnership agreed that an additional face-to-face parents’ meeting will take place each year, replacing the written annual report usually sent out in spring. This change means that parents will have the opportunity to meet class teachers every term.

For this session, parent meetings will take place:

· 8th & 9th October
· 11th & 12th February
· 6th & 7th May
These meetings will provide ongoing opportunities to discuss your child’s progress and next steps and will complement the information shared with you via Showbie.

At the end of this session, we will gather feedback from families before finalising arrangements for 2026–27.

Wishing you a lovely weekend.
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Susan Oliver 
Headteacher
Wellbeing
We are delighted to see so many children and young people coming to school on bikes and scooters but ask parents to support us by ensuring that their children are wearing helmets and reminding them of the importance of behaving safely around other campus users, particularly on the perimeter road adjacent to the primary playground.  

Parent Partnership AGM

Reminder that our Parent Partnership will be holding their first meeting of the session at 6.30pm on Tuesday 16th September. New members are always welcome to come and join this small group of parents who make a big difference to what we can offer all of our children and young people.
For more information, contact jgcparentcouncil@gmail.com or just come along to the campus reception on Tuesday evening.

Writing Competition

Kelso Writers, a local charity, have been awarded a grant by Charity Begins At Home, in Kelso, to run a short story competition for pupils in Kelso and Jedburgh schools, to produce an anthology featuring prizewinners’ stories. 

This exciting competition is being run with JGC, Kelso High School and the following primary schools:  Broomlands, Edenside, Ednam, Morebattle, Sprouston and Yetholm. There will be three prize winners in each of two high school categories and three prize winners in each of two primary school categories. Winners and runners-up will see their story published, get a copy of the printed anthology, and an invitation for them and a friend to the launch party. Winners will also receive a book token. 

Kelso Writers are building on a competition they ran last year that culminated in a 100-page anthology with stories from primary and secondary pupils and a few stories from adult writers. 

The competition fits in well with the Curriculum for Excellence and with a closing date of 10th October 2025, allows enough time for pupils to write a story before the closing date. Pupils will take part in this competition during the school day; they do not need to do anything at home.
The judges include members of Kelso Writers and two well-known local authors. 

Grease is the word . . .
We can’t wait for our school production of Grease and there has been a lot of interest in tickets already! Get yours from Monday 15th September. 
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Performances
Tickets available -2 e I
from 15th September
on ParentPay, at I mber 20
¢ « & Campus Reception
Under 14s must be accompanied by and Jedburgh J6C Assembly Hall

an adult Doors open at 6:30pm

Shows start at 7pm
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